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Letter of confirmation: 

The Iceland Chamber of Commerce hereby confirms that in August 2014 the Chamber will launch a 

new online system for certificates of origin. Applications for certificates of origin will now be 

submitted through the online system available on our website www.vi.is and the documents will be 

certified with electronic stamps. One stamp will be used to certify the certificates of origin and a 

another one to certify invoices and other extra material. We hereby confirm that the electronic 

stamps showcased below are certified stamps from the Iceland Chamber of Commerce. 

 

 

With this new online system every certificate of origin will have a serial number. In addition, all extra 

material concerning a certain certificate will be marked with the same serial number. This is done to 

fulfill the International Certificate of Origin Guidelines issued by the International Chamber of 

Commerce World Chambers Federation. 

 

Sincerely, 

_________________ 

Mr. Frosti Ólafsson 

Managing Director 


